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July 7, 2023  

RE: Kennydale Lakeline Sewer System Improvement Project: Project update 

Dear Kennydale Resident: 

We apologize for the extended pause in communications about the Kennydale Lakeline Sewer System 

Improvement Project. We appreciate your active participation in the project and hope that it will 

continue. Since you last heard from us, the city and design team have been busy researching questions 

and incorporating property owner feedback as appropriate, while advancing the design. 

The project has reached the preliminary (30%) design milestone and the city is reviewing the 

preliminary design plans, and cost estimates for the construction, operation, and maintenance of the 

new sewer system to replace the existing sewer system located in Lake Washington that serves your 

home. This is an important milestone that will allow us to further engage with you and other 

stakeholders in the project including Puget Sound Energy (PSE), King County, and state agencies that 

regulate work in or adjacent to Lake Washington. 

We will continue to provide information and updates as the project progresses. This is a critical project 

to ensure the long-term viability and operability of a sewer system that serves your home, and we 

want homeowners to continue to be active partners in this project. 

Please note that John Hobson has recently retired from the City of Renton. We are thankful for John's 

leadership at the city and for his work on the project. Joe Stowell, Wastewater Utility Engineering 

Manager, is now the project manager. If you have questions about the project moving forward, please 

contact Joe by emailing jstowell@rentonwa.gov or (425) 430-7212. 

Sincerely, 

� 

Martin Pastucha 

Public Works Department Administrator 
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